
Town of Lomira, Dodge County, Wisconsin 
 

 

Fall Bulk Waste Drop-Off 
For Town of Lomira Residents Only  

 
Saturday, October 12, 2024 

 
Disposal of large items, which are not permitted on normal drop off 
dates, can be brought to the TOWN OF LOMIRA drop-off site located 
at N10479 County Road AY, Knowles, WI on Saturday, October 12, 
2024, between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 12:30 p.m. 
 

Microwaves $12.00  
Non-Freon Appliances  $5.00  
Freon Appliances $25.00  
Pick-up Truck Loads $20.00 (depending on size of load) 
Automobile Tires $10.00  
Truck Tires 16”+ $20.00  
No Tractor Tires Accepted 
No Electronics Accepted 

  

No construction debris or yard waste will be accepted. 
 

PLEASE DO NOT PLACE RECYCLABLE MATERIAL IN THE DUMPSTER 
BEING USED FOR BULK ITEMS. 
 

Questions? 
Call 920-960-7236 


